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From: South Balina Beach Community Association [southballinabeachizigmail com]
Sent: Sunday, 29 May 2011 4:38:18 PM

To: Ballina Shire Council

Subjeet: 'A' WaRD COMMITTEE

To the General Manager,
Ballina Shire Council,
BALLINA SHIRE.

Dear Sir,

re: BALLINA SHIRE COUNCIL 'A' WARD COMMITTEE AND SOUTH BALLINA
COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION.

At our community meeting on 28th May, the community meeting virled to put forward our president
Mrs Lorraine Leuckel to represent the South Ballina Beach Community Association onthe 'A’ Ward
Committee, and any other committee that involves any planning. strategising, community liaison or
negotiations for South Ballina.

Please advise us soon as possible regarding this matter.

Yours sincerely,

R. Grinberg,

Secretary

SOUTH BALLINA COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
ph. 0427847057,

email: southballinabeach@gmail.com

Ballina Shire Council Ordinary Meeting Attachments
23/06/11 Page 147 of 173



